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(This is a computer-generated letter. No signature is required.)

Saturday, 18 August 2012

Dear Dyah S. ciptaningrum,

On behalf of the 59th TEFLIN International Conference OC, we are pleased to inform you 
that we accept the summary of your paper entitled The Meaning of ICT-Related Teacher 
Profesional Development as Represented in One of The Indonesian Education Quality 
Assurance Council (LPMP)’s Websites.

Further, confirmation is needed by registering and transferring the conference fee at the latest 
October 1, 2012. Failure to do so might give us the rights to cancel you from the schedule.

 Registration:
o Download and fill up the form, or register online at http://teflin.wima.ac.id.
o Please let us know whether your presentation is meant for (1) a lecture or (2) a 

workshop.
 Information for Money transfer:

1. National Participant: MANDIRI BANK
Account Number       : 140-00 1 188745-3
Account Name           : Dr. Ignatius Harjanto / Marini Purwanto
Swift code                   : KC Surabaya Pahlawan 1400427

2. International Participant: Western Union
Transfer to DR. Ignatius Harjanto (ID Card number: 35.7803.031059.0001)

*Note:
Please fax or attach copies of the receipt and registration form to the conference secretariat:

 Fax : 62-31-5682211 Ext. 165
 Email : teflin59@gmail.com

Please kindly send the complete text of your proposed paper to the secretariat not later than 
27 October 2012. Send as well the power point of your presentation (preferably in the form 
of pdf file to keep unchanged its format). Please visit the website for important information 
including updates on the Conference.  

We look forward to meeting you at the conference.

Yours sincerely,

Dr. Ig. Harjanto
Chairman of the Organizing Committee
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